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Comments: Dear Sirs:  Although living in Montana currently, I have visited Alaska repeatedly in the past,

including back-packing in the Gates of the Arctic area from Bettles.  I am adamantly opposed to having any

cabins in Wilderness areas of Alaska, as permanent structures of any kind are forbidden in such areas by the

1964 Wilderness Act.  Cabins in other, non-wilderness, public lands, are just fine in my opinion.  Thank you for

considering my views on this important matter.   Jerome M. Walker, MD


